Critical Worker Information
Every child who can be safely cared for at home should be.  If you are a critical worker and still require support, complete the information below. We expect all families who use our support facility to follow the government Tier 4 restrictions in relation to minimising contacts. 

Please return this form to kbennett@penshurst.kent.sch.uk 

	Name 
	

	Email address
	

	Child’s Name
	

	Employer
	

	Role/Job title
	



[bookmark: _GoBack]Please indicate when your child will attend school during the week commencing 11th January 2021.
	
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	8.45 – 12.30
	
	
	
	
	

	1.30 – 3.15
	
	
	
	
	



If you require Early Morning /After School Club please book online using the school’s online booking system. 
Important information:
Pupils attending school will be required to wear a school uniform. 
A warm coat and wellingtons will enable pupils to spend some time outside.
Pupils should bring a snack, packed lunch and sufficient water for a day at school.
Pupils will be provided with equipment needed to complete their school work – please do not bring items from home – no bags or toys from home will be allowed.  
Only school reading books (in a plastic ‘sandwich’ bag) can be brought into school.
Children will follow the timetable of a normal school day and will participate in the activities set by teachers for remote learning. Teachers will give feedback and support in line with that received by children learning remotely.
The children attending school will be classed as one bubble. 
Parents are asked to remind children about the need to follow the measures in place to prevent the spread of the virus (social distancing, frequent handwashing / use of hand sanitiser, not sharing items)
Further updates will be sent to parents as and when appropriate.
